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Barnett, Mary

From: Joe Golden <jocatgo@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 4:10 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Proposed 2018 Impaired Waterbodies List

From: Joe Golden                                                                                      September 10,2018 
 
 
ADEQ Headquarters  
 North Little Rock. AR, 72118 
303d Waterbody Comments 
WaterbodyComments@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Director Keogh, Caleb Osborne, and Sarah Clem: 
 
    As a member of the “Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality” your first duty is to all of the 
citizens of Arkansas. Please place Buffalo National River and its tributary, Big Creek, on the category 5 
list, not the 4b list. This change will allow for priority investigation, monitoring and direct remedy. Since 
category 5 sets TMDLs (Total Maximum Daily Loads) on impairments, addressing these waterbodies in 
category 5 ensures that Arkansas will be able to meet the goals for clean water set by the EPA and 
expected by the citizens of Arkansas.  
 
Sincerely, 
            

Joe Golden 
1616 Windsor Drive 
Harrison, AR 72601 
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